
SAFEGUARDING AT ST MICHAEL’S CHURCH FRAMLINGHAM  

AND ALL SAINTS SAXTEAD 

 

We are encouraging people to think about safeguarding children, young people 

and vulnerable adults. We do so because we recognise there is a problem in our 

society which we need to respond to. We do so because Jesus cared for those 

who had been hurt or damaged by life and brought healing to them. We do so as 

friends and citizens to those around us. 

 

We are actively involved in a number of ways: 

• Participating in training to help awareness of the issue and with 

knowledge of what to do should anyone share information with you, or if 

you see something which causes concern 

• We try and consider safeguarding issues which might occur in our 

activities 

• We ask hirers of the Churches and St Michael’s Rooms to be aware and 

follow good practice 

• We have adopted the national policy – ‘Promoting a Safer Church’ which 

includes regular reports on safeguarding at meetings 

• We continue to DBS check people who  work with young people or 

vulnerable adults 

Being asked to share in one of these activities is therefore part of our 

everyday care and good practice and being a citizen now and you may well be 

asked by other organisations to go through similar processes 

 

Below is part of our Parish Statement of Safeguarding and the names of people 

to contact if there is a concern. There is a weblink to the National Policy and 

the full parish statement is attached 

 

  



This parish recognises that the welfare of children, young people and vulnerable adults is paramount 

and that we have a duty of care when they are in our charge.  We will do everything that we can to 

provide a safe and caring environment whilst they attend our activities.  

Our parish will:  

✓ Treat all children, young people and vulnerable adults and groups with respect and 

celebrate their achievements.  

✓ Recruit and select all those working with children, young people and vulnerable adults or 

groups on our behalf in accordance with Church of England Practice Guidance on Safer 

Recruitment.  

✓ Provide a code of conduct for all staff to include the assessment of risk for key roles when 

working with children, young people and vulnerable adults.  

✓ Respond to concerns and allegations without delay in accordance with Diocesan 

Safeguarding procedures.  

 

Concerns  

When there is a disclosure of harm or there are concerns about the welfare of any children, young 

person or vulnerable adult, all adults in our church community are expected to share their concerns 

and allegations with:  

Any referrals should be made without delay to:  

Priest:    The Revd. Canon Mark Sanders                      

The Rectory, St Michael’s Close, Framlingham    01728 768875   revmarksanders@tiscali.co.uk  

Benefice Safeguarding Officer:    Mrs Paula Kerr  01728 723108    

• Suffolk County Council Customer First - 0808 800 4005 (Freephone from landlines and some 

mobiles).    

• If a child, young person or vulnerable adult is at risk of immediate harm, the police should be 

immediately informed – 999.  

 

NATIONAL DOCUMENTS 

National Church of England Policy 

https://www.churchofengland.org/sites/default/files/2017-11/cofe-policy-statement.pdf 

 

plus please attach full parish statement of safeguarding 
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